Complete Count Steering Committee — October 14, 2019

Dear friends:

I regret I am missing another meeting of the Steering Committee. It was suggested that I update the Committee in writing about the actions I have taken to advance the complete count in the faith community.

- 1) Communications from the County staff about the Complete Count and grant opportunities have been passed on to the faith leaders and the large email list of the Multi-faith ACTION Coalition.
- 2) After the presentation by the Asian Law Caucus when we learned that all Asian populations are reluctant to complete the census, I have been reaching out to congregations in our Coalition who have Asian faith groups sharing/renting their space. There are many. I hope to have a good list of them and a plan to address them by December.
- 3) A CORO fellow reached out to interview me regarding a tool kit for the faith community concerning a Complete Count. The tool kit will be rolled out by the FAITHS program of the San Francisco Foundation.

I hope the meeting is successful and that I see you next month.

Thanks,

Melody Howe Weintraub